Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Madden, Melissa

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 11:05 AM
To: SWD_Waste

Cc: Newsome, Kaitlyn

Subject: Fw: Leachate Spill Notice

From: Ruiz, Larry <RuizLE@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>

Sent: Saturday, December 5, 2020 12:34 PM

To: Madden, Melissa <Melissa.Madden@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Byer, Kimberly <ByerK@hillsboroughcounty.org>; Wiesman, Ronald <WiesmanR@hillsboroughcounty.org>; Scott,
D'Norris <ScottD@hillsboroughcounty.org>

Subject: Leachate Spill Notice

Hello Melissa, this morning at approximately 7:00am we had a leachate spill at the main leachate pump station. We
estimated approximately 6,000 gallons left the containment and into the ditch north of the pump station. The leachate
in the ditch was pumped back into the pump station and the soil area affected was cleaned. | will submit a full report on
Monday. Thank you

Larry E. Ruiz

Manager Landfill Operations
Solid Waste Management Division
Public Utilities Department

P: (813) 671-7707
M: (813) 455-2132
E: ruizle@HillsboroughCounty.org

W: HCFLGov.net




